
 

 

CIRCULAR 
 

 
Subject: CLUB PRESIDENT’S FORUM 

  
Date: 8 October 2024 

  
Document ID: 30, 2023-24 
  
From: 
 
 
 

Andrew Dawe, Chief Executive Officer 

Ph: 08 9381 5599 (Office Hours Mon to Fri, 8.30am to 5pm) 
Email:  andrew@perthfootball.com.au  

Audience: 
 

Club Committees 

Summary: 
 
A Club President’s Forum will be held at Tuart 
College on Wednesday 20th November 2024 at 
6.30pm. 
 
Tuart College Cateferia 

Tuart College Campus 

Grenville St 

Tuart Hill WA 6060 

Action: 
 
This is a meeting of member clubs.  

 

As prescribed in By-Law 3.7 any club not 

represented will be fined $100.   

 

Snacks and Refreshments Provided 

  

 
 

 

CLUB PRESIDENT’S FORUM 
 
The Club President’s Forum will commence at 6.30pm. Topics for presentation and discussion include: 
 

1. Collated feedback and recommendations from the Club President’s Workshops held in July 2024. 

2. Confirmed changes to be communicated to all clubs prior to commencement of the 2025 season.  
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